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This is just another unconstitutional, unenforceable effort to deprive law-abiding gun
owners their rights. You gun haters can pass all the gun-control laws you want, but
we won't abide by them. Keep it up and you'll have another "Virginia" on your hands.

What part of "shall not be infringed" don't  you brain-dead people understand?
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